
BECAUSE OF GIFTS FROM PEOPLE LIKE
YOU, 2019 HAS BEEN A GREAT YEAR

FOR LA ESCUELITA.
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT!

The new mural is complete and was
celebrated by the entire community for
the way it uplifts all the youth, whether
students in La Escuelita or in some other

school.

Medical exams and Dental care continued
through the work of dedicated volunteer
Nicaraguan doctors, dentists and medical

assistants.

All the special days
were celebrated

with food for
everyone, and 

a piñata for the
children.

Special days include Mothers Day, Teachers
Day, and the National Holidays for Nicaraguan

Independence Day.



2019 WAS ALSO A GREAT YEAR FOR
SEVERAL OF THE “DREAMS TO

REALITY” SCHOLARSHIP STUDENTS
Gerald Hernandez finished his training and is

now a nurse.

Rosa Lopez finished law
school and is now an attorney.

Yeris Romero finished his education and is now a civil
engineer.

NONE OF THIS COULD HAPPEN WITHOUT
THE WONDERFUL SUPPORT OF PEOPLE

LIKE YOU.
Donations Can Be Sent To

CEPAD-USA

c/o Bev Kirkman

5605 Groomsbridge Ct.

Raleigh, North Carolina
27612

Look For Us Online

www.littleschoolnicaragua.com 

Facebook – LaEscuelitaNicaragua

YouTube – La Escuelita Nicaragua 

http://www.littleschoolnicaragua.com/

